
STRIKE ON 2.02.2024 

 
Dear parents, 
 
You have probably already read in the media that another strike is planned for next 
Friday. 
www.kvv.de/unternehmen/kvv-news/detail/gewerkschaft-verdi-ruft-zu-warnstreik-im-
oepnv-auf.html 

! The school buses are not affected. 

! The school trams will not operate. 

The bus line 30 will run only till Elbinger Straße every 30 minutes. 
 
We kindly ask you - if you have not already done so - to form car pools and, if you have 
free spaces in your car, to offer them to other pupils. You can either use Classlist or the 
Whatsapp groups of the trams. 
 
We would also like to point out that - depending on the individual situation - it might be 
easier and faster not to drive to the Europaviertel by car, but to stop in the Waldstadt or 
Hagsfeld. We would like to point out in particular a small and relatively little known 
footpath through the forest, through which the school can be reached relatively quickly 
on foot from Hirschgrabenweg. (The numbers on the map indicate the distance in metres 
to the school. In Waldstadt, all blue lines start at designated parking spaces, in Hagsfeld it 
is just parking at the roadside). The small footpath is not marked in Google Maps, among 
others, which is why it is relatively unknown, but it is in other map services. 

 
Kind regards 
Your Transport Committee 


